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UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 422 

KIOWA COUNTY, GREENSBURG, KANSAS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 28 , 2015 

 

The Board of Education of Unified School District No. 422, State of 

Kansas, Kiowa County, met for a regular meeting at high school 

classroom #111, 720 S. Main Street in Greensburg.  The meeting 

was called to order by Vice President Paul Kendall at 8:05 p.m. 

 

Ki Gamble, Paul Kendall, J. Wynn Fleener, Rosa Spainhour, Tony 

Rhodes 

 

Sue Greenleaf, Cory Zenger 

 

Darin Headrick, Staci Derstein, Brian Deterding, Randy Fulton, 

Cassie Kirby 

 

Jeff Guy 

 

A motion was made by Rosa Spainhour and seconded by J. Wynn 

Fleener to approve the agenda as presented. 

Yes:  5         No:  0          PASSED 

 

A motion was made by Tony Rhodes and seconded by Rosa 

Spainhour to approve the minutes of the regular meeting held 

September 14, 2015. 

Yes:  5         No:  0          PASSED 

 

A motion was made by J. Wynn Fleener and seconded by Ki 

Gamble to approve payment of additional September bills in the 

amount of $100,813.28. 

Yes:  5         No:  0          PASSED 

 

The superintendent discussed options for wheelchair-accessible 

vehicles.  No action was taken. 

 

A presentation on school improvement measures was tabled until the 

next meeting. 

 

Elementary/junior high Principal Staci Derstein reported on school 

activities. 

 

High school Principal Randy Fulton reported that Kiowa County 

will host 2A Sub-State Volleyball. 
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ADJOURNMENT: 

Page Two, September 28, 2015 

 

 

Virtual school Principal Brian Deterding showed the board how the 

virtual student full-time equivalency is determined. 

 

Superintendent Darin Headrick reported on enrollment trends, and 

requested that board members complete a survey from the Kansas 

Legislative Research Department. 

 

Board member Rosa Spainhour reported on the Safe Kids bicycle 

program that was held September 22. 

 

Vice President Paul Kendall declared the meeting adjourned at 8:49 

p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

President, Board of Education 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Clerk, Board of Education 

 


